PROTECTED INDUSTRIAL ACTION

ATTENDANCE AT COURT

Do | have to go to court if not subpoenaed?

The protected industrial action (PIA) regarding attendance at court will be a
targeted and focused campaign.

The AFPA is being selective with which court matters PIA will be applied to. It is
not a blanket PIA for all members to undertake.

Unless you are directly approached by the AFPA to undertake PIA, we strongly
recommend that you attend court as you normally would.

If you are requested to undertake this PIA, please time record this activity.
Members must promptly and accurately record their PIA in the appropriate time
recording system

If you feel you have an upcoming court matter that may receive significant media
attention, or is a matter of significance, and that undertaking PIA would assist the

campaign, please discuss this directly with the AFPA via eaafpaeafpa.org.au or
(02) 6285 1677.

Any issues please contact the AFPA via

W (02) 62851677 @& afpa.org.au % eaafpaeafpa.org.au




